
 

                                                                                                                   Newsletter 

                                                                                                                       Date: Friday 21st March 2024 

 www.hallmeadow.org 
HMPS-Admin@hmps.inmat.org.uk 

Phone: 01536 417627 

Headline! News! 

I hope those celebrating Easter and Eid had a wonderful time. The weather was a little iffy 
over the holidays but spring is definitely here! Some classes have even started planting 
their class veggies this week with more happening over the coming weeks. 
 
As we enter term 5, the hard work really starts! The children in Year 6 are gearing up for 
their SATs. Year 4 are preparing for their residential and the rest of the school are engaged 
and trying their very best to achieve their very best ready for their end of year assessments. 
With May day bank holiday and the election closure, this term is already feeling squashed 
and I am sure the time will fly by. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Mrs Bodman-Knight 

 We are delighted to announce that we have re-

cruited a site supervisor. Mr Wilton is an experi-

enced site supervisor who is bringing this along 

with enthusiasm and energy to HMPS. He is al-

ready fitting in to our team, making suggestions 

and getting to grips with everything that keeps a 

school running. 

 On Thursday, we will be saying farewell to Mrs 

Drew. Mrs Drew has worked at the school for 

over 5 years starting as a SEND Support assistant 

for a child and then as a class TA and lunchtime 

supervisor. We will not only miss her smile,       

enthusiasm and energy but also her passion for 

fancy dress and bringing joy to us all throughout 

the year. Mrs Drew is returning to her roots with 

a move back into a nursery setting. Although she 

will be a real asset to her new setting, she will be 

missed by us all at HMPS. 

I am sure you all join me is wishing Mrs Drew the 

very best for her new adventure. 
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 Winners! 

  

Gardening 

Spring has sprung and our children and staff 

are now busy in the vegetable garden and 

around the grounds growing lots of different 

vegetables, flowers and ornamental plants for 

us all to enjoy over the summer term. 

Can we please ask that whilst on the premises 

that everyone, including enthusiastic little 

ones, stay within the tarmacked areas as our 

gardening guru’s have lots growing and it may 

not be obvious that there are plants growing 

in some areas—in particular the tyres and 

tubs around the school and please no picking 

or pulling of the plants! It may look like grass 

or a weed but we assure you they’re not! 

Iris Toby 

Demeter Amelia 

Apollo Ayaan 

Poseidon Charlie 

Athena Evie 

Ares Mia 

Thank-you to all who participated in the 

Easter Egg Hunt and to those who kindly 

hosted eggs at their houses. The winners 

have been drawn out of a hat for each 

class by  Mrs. Church and prizes have 

been distributed, well done everyone! 



Hall Meadow 

 

Follow us on social media for more updates 

on what is happening each day in our 

school! 

Also follow InMat to get regular updates. 

 
Twitter @primary_hall 

Facebook HallMeadowPrimarySchool 

Instagram @hallmeadowps 

Twitter @InMat_ 

Instagram @Inmat_inspire 

    
DATES FOR DIARY! 

   
Celebration assemblies start again next 

week :  26th April 2024 
 

30th April—Year 2 Assembly 2:45pm 
21st May—Year 1  Assembly 2:45pm 

 
24th April—School Nurse Coffee  

Morning—drop in session 
 

2nd May – POLLING DAY. SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

DETAILS TO FOLLOW: 
 

Midsummer Festival 
21st June 2024 
Summer Show 

The Lighthouse Theatre 
Monday 15th July 2024 

 Hairstyles 

Quick reminder that hair must be kept neat 

and any long hair must be tied back for 

school. Please ensure all hair is tied up away 

from the face and off of the shoulders as 

per our uniform policy. 


